
 

 
BABOQUIVARI UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

GOVERNING BOARD VACANCY 
 

Pima County School Superintendent Linda Lee Arzoumanian hereby makes 
a public notice of the opportunity for the residents of BABOQUIVARI 
UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT to serve as a member of the Governing 
Board. There are TWO vacant seats on the Governing Board subject to 
appointment. The appointments will begin on the date of the 
appointment and will continue through December 31, 2018. These 
positions will be on the November 2018 general election ballot, one as a 
special, two-year term and the other for a regular, four-year term. 
 
Board candidate questionnaires are available from the Office of the Pima 
County School Superintendent located at 200 N. Stone Avenue, in Tucson 
or at the District Office located at Highway 86, Mile Post 115.5 in Sells.   
Applications are due by Monday, December 19, 2016 at 5:00PM. 
 
Eligibility requirements to serve at the time of appointment: 
 

 Be at least 18 years of age  
 Be a citizen of the United States 
 Be a resident and registered voter of the State of Arizona 
 Be a resident of Baboquivari Unified School District for one year prior 

to the date of appointment 
 Employees of the District and their spouses are ineligible. 
 Immediate family members of current Board members who have 

shared the same household in the last four years are ineligible. 
 
For more information or to request an application, please contact Ricky 
Hernández at the Office of the Pima County School Superintendent at 
(520) 724-8451 or at ricky.hernandez@schools.pima.gov.  
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